
Stepping Hill Area Committee 

Supplement to Report 

 

Supplemental update to the report on the review of polling districts, polling places 

and polling stations to provide the Committee with details of representations received 

for the wards mentioned in the report. The below figures were up to date as of 

Thursday 28 July 2022. 

 

Davenport & Cale Green  

Two submissions have been received, both of which were positive about polling 

stations Kimberley Street Day Centre (DC9) and Stockport Cricket Club (DC7). 

 

Hazel Grove  

Representations were received which suggested moving polling district boundaries 

HZ1, HZ2, and HZ5, and for polling district boundaries to run along rear garden lines 

where required. Additional information and clarification of the details of this proposal 

has been requested by the Elections Office for consideration.  

Further representations suggested the creation of a new polling district within HZ2 

south of the railway line, allocating affected electors to the Scout Hut on Macclesfield 

Road (the polling station for NW5).   

 

Manor  

No submissions have been received. 

 

Norbury & Woodsmoor  

One positive submission was received about the mobile polling station at Dean Moor 

Road (NW4 and NW7).  

A neutral submission was received regarding Moorfield Primary School (NW3).  

Representations were made suggesting a new polling district, created by splitting 

NW3 along the railway line with no change to the polling station at which electors 

voted. 

 

Offerton  

Representations were received to redraw polling district boundaries, affecting OF1, 

OF3, OF4, OF5, and OF6. 



Representations have been made to create two new polling districts served by a new 

polling station centred on the Sainsburys car park.  

A negative comment was received stating that electors from parts of OF2 must walk 

further to reach their polling station than they would to reach neighbouring OF3’s 

polling station.  

 


